Newfound Baptist Church Student Ministry

Photo/Video Consent Form

Dear Newfound Parent,

Newfound Baptist Church Student Ministries loves to photograph and videotape events, services and
other activities the students will be involved in during their time with us. The Pastor and staff manages a Facebook
page as well as a church website that contain photographs of our members. The purpose of this is to display to
others outside of the church the friendly and loving atmosphere that is in and around Newfound Baptist Church
Student Ministries. We also believe that it is important the students have photographs and videos to look back on
after they have left the Student Ministry.

While we value recording our activities via photography and videography we also understand that some
may not want their child’s picture placed on the internet. We would like for you (the parent) to let us know if you
give us permission to use your student’s picture or appearance in any video on social media or on the church'’s
website.

Do you give Newfound Baptist Church this permission?

YES NO

Thank you for your participation. Newfound Student Ministry has its own designated photographer.
ONLY the pictures/videos from the designated photographer’s camera will be placed on social media associated
with Newfound Baptist Church or the church’s website. Please know that others attending ministry activities carry
cameras, camera phones and other devices on which to record ar photograph. Newfound Baptist Church and
Newfound Baptist Church Student Ministries does not accept responsibility for any photos, pictures or videos of
your student that are uploaded to the internet to any websites, accounts or profiles the church does not oversee.
Do you understand and accept these terms? '

YES NO

Newfound Baptist Church Student Ministry also values photographs and videos for personal records. If
you answered “NO” to the above question would you like for the designated photographer to provide you with
copies of any photographs or videos of your student?

YES NO

All original copies of photographs or videos or your student will be deleted/destroyed.

The Student Ministry would also like your permission to use your student’s photograph or appearance in
any video to display to the church. The church loves to know what is happening in the Student Ministry. This does
NOT give Newfound Baptist Church Student Ministries the permission to use your student’s photographs or video
appearances on the internet. This is for congregational viewing only. Do you give Newfound Baptist Student
Ministries this permission?

YES NO

I certify that | have read, understand and accept the terms explained above.

Parent Signature Date:

Note: Please return this form to the Associate Pastor of Students and Families



